
Classified Staff Council Minutes 

11/19/2021 

University Place, Heritage Room 

 

In attendance: Mike Lynch, Marie Post, Jeanette Farris, Sabrina Parks, Amie Chronister 

 

Resigned: Mike Cannon 

 

 

President Orlikoff was present at the beginning of the meeting to give a campus update. She spoke about 

the upcoming campus forum to be held in January.  Topics to be discussed will include: how WVU values 

PSC; how PSC supports the Land Grant values of WVU; and the strategic plan on increasing enrollment.  

President Orlikoff mention ‘Frosty Fest’ a community event that will be held on December 1. She also 

made the Council aware that the entire campus community is eligible to receive the COVID-19 

vaccination booster. 

 

 

Old Business: 

 

The Council finalized plans for a holiday gathering for the campus community.  The event will be held on 

December 20th from 2-3 in the DCC.  Suggested refreshments include cupcakes, finger sandwiches, 

veggie tray, coffee, hot water for tea/hot cocoa, and bottled water.  Amie and Sabrina are going to take 

care of decorations, favors, and entertainment. 

 

New Business: 

 

None discussed since we were finalizing the holiday gathering. 

 

ACCE Update: Mike Cannon who was the ACCE representative resigned from the Council. 

 

Sabrina motioned to adjourned.  Amie second the motion. 

 

The next meeting will be held on December 17th at 2 p.m., in the Heritage Room 


